
PROPERTY RIGHTS AND CO2 PIPELINE DEBATE AUGUST 22:  

The Sioux River Republican Women of Brookings, along with Dakota Scout and the 

SDFRW joined together to hold a debate regarding the proposed CO2 pipeline. 

The property rights of the owners involved was also a factor.  There were 

approximately 400 people in attendance. Sara Frankenstein, an attorney and 

SDFRW Public Relations Chair, was the moderator of the debate. South Dakota 

House Representative Jon Hansen and Elizabeth Burns-Thompson from Navigator 

LLC gave their differing views.  

 

 


